
March 19, 2020 

 

Peters Township School Closure Extended 

This evening, Governor Tom Wolf has ordered the closure of all non-life-sustaining businesses 
effective at 8 p.m. tonight in an effort to slow the spread of the COVID-19 coronavirus. 

With this new development and the updated recommendations from the Center for Disease Control 
(CDC), the Peters Township School District will now be closed through Friday, April 10, 2020. 
We are hopeful that these measures, along with aggressive social distancing, will help stop the 
spread of COVID- 19.  

Initial interpretation of the Governor’s orders will allow for the distribution of the Grab & Go 
meals for our families to continue. Pick up will take place as planned tomorrow at the High 
School from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m.   In the event that further clarification of the orders require that 
we discontinue the Grab & Go service, we will communicate that immediately to our families.  

Please continue to follow the recommendations established by the CDC to protect you and your 
family during the COVID-19 outbreak. The safety of our staff, students and community is our highest 
priority. 

Thank you for your patience and support during this challenging time. We will continue to 
communicate with you as new information is made available.  
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/IVG5eBwcjO2zQNn-IcmLVg%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRgVTSXP0Q8aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuY2RjLmdvdi9jb3JvbmF2aXJ1cy8yMDE5LW5jb3YvcHJlcGFyZS9pbmRleC5odG1sVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAABcBdF6uEIP2UhJiZWxjaGVyc0BwdC1zZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E

